
English Language! 
Hello! My name is Miss Daniela Mujica. 

Welcome to Third Grade! This year in 

Language Arts and Reading we will be 

reading some great books. We will have 

many fun activities and projects to work 

on throughout the school year.  

We will begin this school year with our 

summer reading book Charlotte’s Web.  

This marking period we will be 

reviewing short vowels and CVC 

patterns. We will also be learning 

about long vowels with silent e and 

the letter Y. We will be learning about 

different writings such as descriptive 

and narrative writing and will be 

learning about different types of 

nouns. 
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